
From: Karl Gordon kgordon@stsci.edu
Subject: PID needed for GTO program

Date: July 11, 2023 at 10:51 AM
To: Tony Roman aroman@stsci.edu

Hi Tony,
  I am putting together a GTO program to observe1-2 stars for dust 
extinction studies.  This program would use time that is a combination 
of at least my and Alberto Noriega-Crespo's spare GTO time.  I have 1.3 
hrs and Alberto has 0.7 hrs 
(https://www.stsci.edu/cgi-bin/get-jwst-gto-time).  I am having email 
conversations with 2 other GTO stakeholders and so might even have a 
little more than 2 hours depending on their interests.

  I've checked with Neill Reid and Christine Chen and have been told if 
I can get this program submitted in APT by Friday, then it will be in 
the queue for cycle 3.  That would be awesome.  Hence, I would need a 
new GTO time PID for this program with at least 2.0 hours allocation.  I 
was directed to you to get such a PID issued.  So, what is needed to get 
this PID?

  I've CCed Alberto so he can confirm his participation if needed.

  There will be other Co-Is involved in this program and I can provide 
a full list by Friday at the latest.

Cheers,
Karl.
-- 
            "Have Dust - Will Study!"
Karl D. Gordon         | Full Astronomer
Space Telescope        | kgordon@stsci.edu
Science Institute      | RW417 (Rotunda)
3700 San Martin Dr.    | 410-338-5031
Baltimore, MD 21218
      http://www.stsci.edu/~kgordon/
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